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* * TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE * * 
 
 

DATE:   March 5, 2013 
 
TO:  Mitsubishi Motors Certified i-MiEV Dealership Dealer Principals, General 

Managers, Service Managers, and Parts Managers 
 
RE:   2012 i-MiEV Vacuum Pump Safety Recall (Revised) 
 
TIN NO.  TIN-13-SR-003 
 
************************************************************************************************ 

This notice supersedes ATIN-13-SR-001, issued February, 2013 to add information regarding 

identification of affected and replacement parts.  Individual changes are not identified. 

 

AFFECTED VEHICLES:    2012 i-MiEV (built from December 2, 2011 – September 7, 2012) 
      
PURPOSE 

Safety recall campaign SR-13-001REV for the brake vacuum pump equipped on 2012 i-MiEV 

vehicles built from December 2, 2011 – September 7, 2012 will be released to Certified i-MiEV 

dealers today.   

The revision identifies affected vacuum pumps having either a monotone (silver) exterior or a two-
tone exterior (black and silver) that may or may not have a yellow mark on its body. 

Replacement vacuum pumps have a two-tone exterior (black and silver) with a yellow mark on the 
body and a white mark on the top cover near the “Mikuni” insignia. 

Refer to the campaign bulletin for details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
IMPORTANT 

Affected new or used inventory vehicles must be repaired before the vehicle is 

delivered.  Dealers must check their inventory vehicles’ VINs on the Warranty Super 

Screen to verify whether the vehicle is involved in this recall campaign.  It is a 

violation of Federal law for a dealer to deliver a new motor vehicle or any new or used 

item of motor vehicle equipment (including a tire) covered by the notification under a 

sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance is remedied. 


